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20th May 2022 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Year 5 are planning an exciting visit to Blists Hill Victorian Town in Telford on Tuesday June 21st.  
The aim of the visit is to enrich the children’s learning in History about the Industrial Revolution 
and the Victorian era.  

 

Blists Hill Victorian Town is an open-air museum that attempts to recreate the sights, sounds and 
smells of a Victorian Shropshire town from the 19th and early 20th centuries.  In addition to 
exploring the village, the children will take part in a special Victorian style intaglio printing 
workshop, which builds on the printing work that the children have been learning about in Art. 

 

We are asking for a voluntary donation of £20.50 per child to cover the entrance fee, the 
workshops and the coach to and from the museum. This is payable via the school’s online payment 
System ParentPay; where will also ask you to give your consent for your child to take part in the 
visit to the museum and access the playground whilst on the visit. Please be aware that although 
this is a voluntary contribution, if we do not receive sufficient funds to cover the cost of the visit, 

we will unfortunately have to cancel the trip.  
 

Please do not send your child to school on this day if they are unwell or have any signs or 
symptoms of COVID. In the unfortunate circumstances, your child develops any sign of COVID or 
becomes unwell on the visit, we will contact you to ask you to collect your child from Blists 

Hill Museum.  
 

The children will need to arrive at school promptly at their normal time.  We will travel to Blists 
Hill on a coach and will return to school in time for the end of the normal school day. You will 
need to ensure that your child wears school uniform, brings a packed lunch in a disposable bag and 
a water bottle with them to school on this day.  Please do not pack any fizzy drinks, glass bottles or 
any nut products including Nutella.   

 

They are also welcome to bring up to a maximum of £5 in spending money in a labelled 
purse/bag/wallet to spend whilst we are there. 

 

Kind Regards, 
 

The Year 5 Team 
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